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FORTY-NINTH LEGISLATURE
SECOND SESSION

February 15, 2010

HOUSE FLOOR AMENDMENT number ___2__ to HOUSE BILL 178, as amended

Amendment sponsored by Representative Antonio "Moe" Maestas

1.  Strike House Judiciary Committee Amendment 2.

2.  Strike Item 2 of House Floor Amendment number 1.

3.  On page 2, line 14, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

4.  On page 2, lines 17 and 18, strike "with the consent of the
person, including" and insert in lieu thereof "after a hearing, with
input from the state, and after the defendant signs".  

5.  On page 2, line 18, strike "signed by the person".

6.  On page 2, line 21, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

7.  On page 2, line 22, strike "person's" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant's".

8.  On page 2, line 25, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

9.  On page 3, line 2, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

10.  On page 3, line 4, after "prescribe", insert ", including
court-ordered monitoring of the defendant".

11.  On page 3, line 6, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".
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12.  On page 3, line 8, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

13.  On page 3, line 13, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

14.  On page 3, line 14, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

15.  On page 3, line 16, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

16.  On page 3, line 17, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

17.  On page 3, line 19, strike "person's" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant's".

18.  On page 3, line 22, strike both occurrences of "person"
and insert in lieu thereof "defendant".

19.  On page 4, line 1, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

20.  On page 4, line 4, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

21.  On page 4, line 5, strike "person" and insert in lieu
thereof "defendant".

22.  On page 4, line 6, after the period, insert the subsection
designation "E.".
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_______________________________
Antonio "Moe" Maestas

Adopted ___________________   Not Adopted ________________________
 (Chief Clerk)       (Chief Clerk)

Date _________________


